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Rescinding 2% cut to Traumatic Brain Injury 
Waiver Program Providers 
 

This notice is to re-inform you that the planned 2% across the 
board reduction called for in the enacted NYS 2011-12 Budget 
affecting most Medicaid payments was rescinded for TBI and 
NHTD Waiver Program Providers. 
 
Previously, notice to waiver providers was made on the DOH 
website and on the DOH eMedNY listserv, that cuts would be 
enacted. Please use the link to the listserv announcements 
provided below to see this original information.  

• State to implement 2% Across the Board Medicaid 
Payment Reductions, November 3, 2011  

• Notification of 2% Across the Board Retroactive 
Adjustment, November, 18, 2011 

However, due to savings found in other areas at that time, 2% 
reductions in payment to waiver providers were not deemed 
necessary. 
 
This notice rectifies misinformation and confusion regarding 
these previously anticipated cuts. If you have questions please 
contact the waiver programs at TBI@health.ny.gov or 
nhtdwaiver@health.ny.gov. You may also call Lydia Kosinski 
of the Bureau of Home and Community Based Waivers at 518-
474-5271.  
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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